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Ms. Gutierrez,
I am writing in response to the proposed increased in the NHPPD to 4.1.  Attached is a letter
outlining my concerns. I appreciate the opportunity to comment and would welcome the chance to
talk with you in the future if you so desired.
Thank You
 
Chad
 
 
Chad Evans
Executive Director
814-644-2001
814-381-6828
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